
 

 

 

 

                

 
 

 

 

 

Congratulations to Inspector Jeannie Yee, VPD 

「余玉珍」警官榮升溫哥華埠市警督察 

        The Yee Fung Toy Society of Canada sincerely congratulates Ms. Jeannie 
Yee on her recent promotion to the rank of Inspector in the Vancouver Police 
Department on March 12, 2011. 

         The YFT Society of Canada board of directors were happy to see her, her 
family and friends to join us that evening at the Floata Seafood Restaurant for 
the celebration of the YFT Society of Canada 107th Anniversary and Spring 
Banquet.  

         Former VPD police Chief Constable, Mr. Terry Blythe and Mr. Lawrence 
Chan came on stage and gave a remarkable speech and introduction of 
Inspector Jeannie Yee's background in both English and Cantonese.  

         Ms. Jeannie Yee has served as a member of the Vancouver Police 
Department since 1987. Her career has included assignments in Patrol, 
Community Policing, Recruiting, Aide to DCC-Operations and Human 



Resources. Jeannie was promoted to the rank of Sergeant in 2002 and then to 
Staff Sergeant in 2007 where she was assigned to District Two.  

         Inspector Yee is a long serving member of the Vancouver Police Crowd 
Control Unit. She has a Bachelor of Recreation Education degree from UBC and 
is currently working towards her Emergency Management Certificate through 
the Justice Institute of BC and Business Administrative Certificate from BCIT. 
She is the recipient of two Commendations and three Chief Constable Unit 
Citations.  

         Inspector Jeannie Yee was presented with a congratulatory plaque from 
Chairman Kan Yu and Honorary Advisor, Bill Yee with the following inscription 
恭賀余玉珍警官榮升溫哥華埠市警督察之職 —「余族精英、華人之光」.  

         Congratulations! Inspector Jeannie Yee. The Vancouver Yees are very proud 
of you! Best wishes and success at the VPD! 

   

Martin Yee 

 


